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National Commission for Culture and the Arts
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This is to respectfully submit the President’s signed message to the
National Commission for Culture and the Arts and the entire Filipino nation
as we observe the 2021 Museums and Galleries Month.

With kindest regards.
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MALACANAN PALACE
MANILA

MESSAGE

My warmest greetings to the National Commission for Culture and the
Arts (NCCA) and the entire Filipino nation as we observe
the 2021 Museums and Galleries Month.

I am one with the NCCA in highlighting the importance of our museums
and galleries in preserving our rich cultural heritage and identity, even
amidst a rapidly-evolving society.

As you spearhead this event, I encourage the NCCA to promote greater
appreciation of our collection of artworks in various media as well as of
our historical and religious artifacts. May you also continue to create

diverse opportunities that will celebrate our unique way of life and
promote excellence and creativity among Filipino artists.

Together, let us draw inspiration from these national treasures to inspire
unity, arouse Filipino consciousness and instill pride in our roots.

I wish everyone a meaningful observance.
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